Johnson City Senior Center will be distributing 125 food baskets this year at Christmas. Our November program was
to make hand-painted or handmade cards. Below is some of the finished product and our members in action.

Watauga Valley Art League
General Membership Meeting
November 21, 2015

10:30am — Critique and fellowship.

The meeting started at 10:55am with 22 members that have signed in and 3 new members joining.

Mona Kramer, Treasure's Report — The WVAL account has$1,921.51 and Newell/Hendershot has 3818.82.

We have 3 members that aren't doing well: Sharon Neahaus, Jim Stagner and Urban Bird.

Starting in January 2016 the general membership meeting will be held at Sycamore Shoals State Park on the second Sunday
of the month from 1:30pm to 3:00pm. We will once again have finger food and drinks at the meetings. The first meeting will
be January 10, 2016. The monthly board meeting will be the Monday prior to this date.

JoAnn Lyle and Susan Donner will be hospitality for the Christmas Show Reception on November 29, 2015. Bob Blevins
will deliver the racks on November 23 and help will be needed at 2pm that same day. There's still room for additional
members to show their artwork at the Christmas Show.

We need members to step up and volunteer for various positions on the WVAL Board. We are still in need of a treasure,

president elect, vp programs, membership, librarian and hospitality. Sheila Greer has agreed to do hospitality and Mona
Kramer and Judy Donley have agreed to share the treasurer's responsibility.

Meeting adjourned at 11:15 am.

Respectfully submitted by Elton O'Hara



